Sure, I'd be happy to! 

My wife and I are avid card players.  We enjoy playing two-handed games, just between us or playing as partners against other teams.  We have played variations of Rummy, to include Canasta, Gin Rummy and Wild Rummy.  Canasta proved to be quite a challenge and we soon gave up on it.  In October 2018, we, along with about 20 of our fellow alumni from the East Saint Louis Sr High School Class of 1976, went on a cruise to commemorate us all turning 60 years old.  During this 8-day cruise, we were introduced to the American Hand-n-Foot game.  Because of our previous exposure to the various types of Rummy games, and of course, your special cards, we caught on right away and LOVE IT!  One of our fellow travelers gave us one of your business cards.  We ordered our own set immediately after returning from the cruise.  We, now are owners of a travel business and, as we travel, this game will go where we go.  Earlier I stated that we LOVE THE GAME... to be honest, its more like an addiction that we don't want to be cured of.  Thank you for your hard work and persistence in developing this game to perfection.   God bless you with much success.

Sincerely

Wendell and Sharon Ellis
Fairview Heights, Illinois
[bookmark: _GoBack]
